
Bridgewater Youth Soccer Association 

Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

December 14, 2010 
 

       Meeting called to Order at 7:10 pm 

 
       Members Present: Ron Barron, Rob Bodendorf, Bobby Fratalia, Jim Frazier, Peter Fuller,   

       Dianne Masefield, Ed Meaney, Kevin Sullian, Dick Sproules 

       Holly Ridge, Erik Ringuette, Scott Sherrick, George Umbrianna, Dave Wolohojian   

   

  

       Secretary’s Report:  (Holly) 

• November 16, 2010 Board of Directors minutes have been posted to the website. Dave Wolohojian 

made a motion to suspend the reading of the minutes and accept as posted. 2nd by Ed Meaney. 

Unanimous. 

• December 3, 2010 General Meeting minutes have been posted to the website. Dave Wolohojian made a 

motion to suspend the reading of the minutes and accept as posted. 2nd by Ed Meaney. Unanimous. 

 

       Treasurer’s Report: (Peter) 

• No updates 

 

Registrar’s Report: (Matthew) 

• Online registration closes 12/15/2010 

• 154 players nor registered 

• Coaches have been given lists to assist in getting their players registered 

• Failure to register by deadline may exclude players from ordering uniforms. Inventory will be kept low 

given this is the last year for this style uniform. Must order correct sizes – sample tryon available by 

appointment 

• Results from Division relief not yet known 

• No players registered not assigned to teams. Coaches anticipating additions or deletions  need to submit 

information this week. 

• Next steps: uniform order, pictures/IDs, final rosters, CORI, player releases 

• Coaches without assistants: Jim Frazier U10G, Karen Grant U18B 

 

 

        Fundraising: (Holly) 

• Chevrolet raffle result will be in soon. 

• Golf Tournament – beginning stages of date/location 

 

        Fields/Equipment: (Scott)  

• Water has been shut off 

• All vehicles are back 

• Fields are closed 

• Bids for Irrigation being accepted 

 

        Website: (Evan & Holly) 

• Home page updated 

 

         

        South Shore Soccer: (Dave) 

• Next meeting January 24, 2011 

 

        Spring Travel: (Scott) 

• Parents have approached the board stating they were told they have won registration waiver 

scholarships. No “fee waiver scholarships” have been issued by the board. Any hardship requests MUST 

be in writing to the BYSA President Scott Sherrick. Approval or denial will come directly from the 

President and no one else. 

• East Bridgewater is looking for a release of U18B player Peter Doherty. Karen Grant & Everett Clark 

are against this release. Peter Fuller made a motion to release Peter Doherty to EB. 2nd Ed Meaney.  

0-7-1 Failed.  



        New Business: 

• Scott Walker Award presented to Brian Kelley and Emily Fratalia. History of Scott Walker – Scott was 

a young boy who played for BYSA. He passed away after a tragic accident 30 years ago. The Awards is 

given to one male and one female player who has shown dependability and is hardworking on and off 

the soccer field.  

• Insurance – inquiries about possible over coverages. Dave Wolohojian to check on. 

• Referee Assignor – Tom Hamilton volunteered to assign for BCC Tournament. Scott to looking into 

why an assignor is needed for BYSA season programs. 

• Board Dinner – Holly to look into January dates and locations. 

 

 

 

 

         

        Motion to adjourn made by Dave Wolohojian, 2nd by Bob Fratalia. Unanimous.  8:08pm 

 

                                                         

Next BYSA General Meeting January 7, 2011 7pm 

Next BYSA BOD Meeting January 18, 2011 7pm 

Next SSSL Meeting January 24, 2011, 7pm  

 

  


